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March 4, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Brian Shaughnessy, 
Skyworks Solutions, Inc. 
2427 W. Hillcrest Dr.  
Newbury Park, CA 91320 
 
 
COMPLETENESS REVIEW FOR CALIFORNIA ACCIDENTAL RELEASE PREVENTION 
PROGRAM RISK MANAGEMENT PLAN SUBMITTAL FOR SKYWORKS SOLUTIONS, INC. 
(FA0004842), 2427 WEST HILLCREST DR., NEWBURY PARK, CA 
 
The Ventura County Environmental Health Division (Division) staff reviewed the CalARP 
Program Risk Management Plan (RMP) for the Program Level 2 Anhydrous Ammonia and 
Chlorine covered processes. Division staff has determined that the CalARP Program RMP 
submitted on January 24, 2025 for the above referenced site is now complete.  
 
Pursuant to Section 25535.2 of the California Health and Safety Code, the RMP shall be made 
available to the public for review and comment for a period of 45 days. This letter will be placed 
on this Division’s public notice website below and will serve as notice stating that the RMP is 
available for public review. The RMP will be made available to any person or organization 
interested in reviewing the document at a location determined by this Division. All public 
comments received will be considered as part of the CalARP evaluation review.   
 

https://vcrma.org/divisions/operations/public-notices/ 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact Analyssa Quaranta at (805) 654-2127 or via e-mail 
at Analyssa.Quaranta@ventura.org. 
 
 
 
 
Analyssa Quaranta 
Hazardous Materials Section 
Environmental Health Division 
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